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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

Class 6 have had an exciting week, going on a residential visit to Crowden 
Outdoor Activity Centre. I’ve loved seeing the photos each day of everyone 
enjoying the activities which included orienteering, crate stack, weazling, 
canoeing and the very muddy low ropes! All the children gave everything a 
go and showed real bravery and resilience. Both the staff from Crowden and 
our own staff said that the children have been a pleasure to spend time with 
so well done to them all. I’d also like to thank Mrs Edwards, Mrs Nicholson 
and Mr Hartley for leading the visit.  

Class 5 have also been out of school this week, visiting Magna to learn more 
about the steel works and think about how our local area has changed.  

You should have received a Dojo message on the class page from Mrs Hunt 
in the office letting you know how to book parents meeting times on Arbor. 
If you are having any problems, please contact the office and they will help 
you. If you can’t come along at the given times, let the class teacher know on 
Dojo and they will try to help.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 18th – F1 Pumpkin 
Picking visit 

Thur 19th Oct – Individual 
photographs 

Fri 20th Oct – Harvest 
assemblies and non-uniform 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct – Half 
term 

Mon 30th Oct -INSET day 
school closed for children 

W/B 30th Oct – Parents 
evening meetings F1 to Y6 

Wed 8th Nov – Class 4 visit to 
The Deep 

Wed 15th Nov -Flu 
Vaccinations F2 to Y6 

Wed 15th Nov -Family 
Learning activity for Year 2  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 6 with 99.4% 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on  01709 740879 

HARVEST FESTIVAL AND COLLECTION 

On Friday 20th October we will be holding our Harvest Festival in school. 

This will be a non-uniform day for the children but we would like them to 

bring along one item to add to our donation which will go to Rotherham                                                                                                                                                                                

S                                                                              Social Supermarket. Please 

send                                                                        send tins or packets rather                                                                                                                                                             

tha                                                                          than fresh food. Children can 

ta                                                                            take their donations to the             

c                                                                              classroom on the day.  

 

Congratulations to Class 5 who were our 

most regular home readers this week. 

Our house point winners are EMERALDS 

 

                      

            

 


